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From: Melanie Ebertz <melanie@artandes.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2024 3:58 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Cc: Jessica Ebertz; david@wolkowiczproperties.com
Subject: File # J2503B
Attachments: doc02169220241017141722.pdf

Dear St. Paul City Council,  
I am writing on behalf of an immigrant family we sponsor concerning assessment #258102 at the apartment complex 
981 St. Albans St N # 102.  
Unfortunately on Father's day June 16th, the mother Rosa came home from work and put supper on for her family of 
five, then a snap decision was made to take Dad out for pizza for Farther's Day and off they went, accidentally leaving 
the electric stove on! They came home to the damage of all the windows and their entry door from the fire 
department’s attempt to clear out the smoke. They were devastated and very embarrassed. We (the sponsors) have 
helped the family pay the building owner back for windows and door repair. The outstanding bill of $534 is an extreme 
financial hardship for them. We are asking you on their behalf, to not charge them the assessment please. They have 
learned a hard lesson and are very attentive to taking precautions in the kitchen now. 
Please confirm receipt of this appeal & let us know how to proceed. 
Kindly, 
Melanie Ebertz 
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